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Marsha Kidd conducted coho salmon carcass surveys on Russian Gulch on
December 10, 1985, December 30, 1985, and again on January 27, 1986.

The areas surveyed extended from the end of the Russian Gulch State Park
access road, upstream one and one-half miles. Included was the south
fork and the north fork to the falls. No fish, carcasses, or spawning redds
were observed on any of the surveys.
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